
From: Poornima Prabhakaran <poornima.prabhakaran@phfi.org>
Date: 29 September 2023 at 11:48:58 AM IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan <doctorsoumya@yahoo.com>
Cc: Velvizhi-MSSRF <velvizhi@mssrf.res.in>, Oliver King-MSSRF
<oliverking@mssrf.res.in>, Priyadarshini Angelin <drangelin2003@gmail.com>,
Chairpersonpa-MSSRF <chairpersonpa@mssrf.res.in>, Executive Director - MSSRF
<executivedirector@mssrf.res.in>
Subject: RE: NIH grant on climate and health

Dear Dr. Swaminathan and MSSRF team,
 
Sincere apologies for missing this email thread earlier given travel abroad for last two weeks.
 
My team and I send our hear�elt condolences to the family and to Dr. Swaminathan’s  extended
family at MSSRF on his sad demise. His passing will be the end of a glorious era crea�ng a deep void
in the lives of all those whose lives and work he touched, both directly and indirectly through his
unparalled achievements. He will be remembered for a long �me to come.
 
We are with you all in thoughts and prayers at this difficult �me and pray that the Almighty grant
his soul eternal peace.
 
With our hear�elt condolences,
Poornima and team at CCDC and Ashoka University


